
  

A Revenue Information Bulletin (RIB) is issued under the authority of LAC 61:III.101(D). A RIB is an 
informal statement of information issued for the public and employees that is general in nature. A RIB 
does not have the force and effect of law and is not binding on the public or the Department.  
 

 
 

Revenue Information Bulletin No. 12-015 
March 16, 2012 

Excise Tax 
 Repeal of Revenue Information Bulletin No. 12-011 

 
The Department is repealing Revenue Information Bulletin No. 12-011, which addresses Direct Shipments of 
Alcoholic Beverages to Louisiana Consumers, and is replacing it with Revenue Information Bulletin 12-016 
which contains a more detailed description of the law and the provisions of Act 327 of the 2011 Regular 
Session of the Louisiana Legislature.  Revenue Information Bulletin 12-016 is available on the Department’s 
Website.   
If you need additional information, please contact Special Programs, Excise Section at (225) 219-7656, option 2. 

Cynthia Bridges 
Secretary 
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